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Comments: You must not approve this project - it is both shameful and harmful.

This land was stolen from indigenous people. If anything is to be done with it, it should be returned to Lakota, not
handed over to exploitative industries.

In addition, during a time when we're facing a climate crisis and a mass extinction event, opening more lands to
destructive practices and toxic resource extraction is unconscionable. We need to protect every acre of land from
the ravages of unchecked greed.



